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JUNE HIGHLIGHTS >

As we approach the end of the school year, June has been filled
with memorable moments and celebrations! Our Grade 6 students
had an unforgettable adventure at Camp Warwa—building
friendships, enjoying the outdoors, and making lasting memories.
We also celebrated our dedicated Safety Patrollers with a well-
deserved year-end pizza party to thank them for their commitment to
keeping our school safe all year long.

Our Grade 7 students showed great athletic spirit during their Track
and Field event, and we were thrilled to welcome families and
community members to our Volunteer Appreciation Lunch Theatre.
Thank you for everything you do to support our school! A major
highlight was our OES Night of the Arts where our talented Drama
Club performed Order Up, and our OES Choir wowed us with
beautiful songs. A huge thank you to our incredible community for
coming out to cheer on our students—even during Game 4 of the
playoffs!

In recognition of National Indigenous Peoples Day on June 21st,
classes throughout the month have been learning about Indigenous
culture and participating in bannock making—a meaningful and
delicious way to connect with tradition and celebrate Indigenous
heritage.

Looking ahead, we’re excited for even more fun to come, including
our Division 2 Sports Day (rescheduled for Monday, June 16th due
to rain) and our Division 1 Fun Day. We’'ll wrap up the year together
with a final school assembly on June 26th at 11:00 AM—families are
warmly invited to attend. Following the assembly, we will be saying
a fond farewell to our Grade 7 students as they head off to Onoway
Junior Senior High next year. Thank you to our amazing students,
staff, families, and community for making this such a fantastic year.
We're grateful for your continued support and can’t wait to see you
again in the fall. Have a safe and happy summer!
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OES ARTS CLUBS <

This month, we were thrilled to host two incredible events that
showcased the talent and heart of our OES community! Our
Volunteer Appreciation Lunch Theatre was a special way to
say thank you to the amazing volunteers who support our
school all year long. Guests were treated to an exclusive
performance of Order Up by our Drama Club, along with a
wonderful musical selection from the OES Choir.

Later that week, our OES Night of the Arts brought in a
fantastic crowd from the community. The energy was electric
as families enjoyed the full drama and choir performances, as
well as student artwork displayed throughout the foyer.

A heartfelt thank you goes out to our dedicated drama team,
choir members, and to Mrs. Lapachuk, Mrs. Kison, and Mrs.
Olson for your countless hours of rehearsing and preparation.
Your hard work and creativity made for a truly memorable
celebration of the arts!



JUNE GALENDAR

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

3
School
Council

AGM 6:00

Z 2

12

Volunteer
Appreciation

Lunch 1:00

OES Night of
the Arts
6:00pm

13

All Library
Books due
back

Father’s Day
Fundraiser
Pickup 330-
530 at Bigway

16
Division 2
Sports Day -

Rain Out
Date

K-3 Fun Day
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19

Last Day of
Preschool

20

Dress in One
Colour Day

26

Last Day for
Students

Final School
Assembly
1:00am

Grade 7
Farewell

12:00pm

—

‘\\

27

ENJOY THE
SUMMER

SEE YOU ON SEPTEMBER 2"’!
HAVE AN AMAZING SUMMER.
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